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Dear Director, 
 
Hi,  
Dogs should NOT be used for sport. They should NOT be treated and abused for human 
pleasure and gambling. It is cruel and inhumane. 
 
Dogs generally are calm, affectionate and loving animals seeking the company of their owners. I 
have two dogs who just want to sit next to me and be patted every now and again. These animals 
shouldn't have to endure being drugged or shot when they aren't deemed good enough. I don't 
agree with animal racing on the whole, its cruel and pushes these innocent animals to their 
breaking point. I understand that some people do enjoy it but their enjoyment should NOT 
come  at the expense of these animals. Greyhound racing, and other animal sports, need to be 
cleaned up to ensure these animals aren't being abused. Its not fair and its not right. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Madi Curby 
 


